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September 13, 2018

Dear Parent/Guardians:
We are excited to announce that we will be expanding our Advanced Placement for All Program this year to include additional classes and include more students. Rockaway Park High School will be offering the following AP courses throughout the school year:
· Advanced Placement Computer Science
· Advanced Placement Environmental Science
· Advanced Placement Literature and Composition
· Advanced Placement Language and Composition
· Advanced Placement Psychology
· Advanced Placement US History & Government

In addition to these Advanced Placement Courses, Rockaway Park High School is also offering a Humanities Course through College Now.  Research shows that students who take AP courses and exams are more likely to graduate college on time and the gains are greatest for low-income students and students of color.  Deciding to take an AP course lets colleges and universities know that your child has what it takes to succeed in an undergraduate environment. When admissions officers see “AP” on your child’s transcript, they know that your child has experienced a particular class that has prepared them well for the challenges of college. Taking AP is a sign that your child is up for the most rigorous classes Rockaway Park High School has to offer and we believe that all of our students should be exposed to Advanced Placement Courses that will prepare them for college.

I ask that you please support us in our effort to truly make our AP classes a program for all students.  Encourage your child to take these courses and let them know that they must take the culminating AP Exam and get a 3 or higher to earn college credit.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me anytime.  My door is always open.
Sincerely,
Jennifer Connolly, Principal
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